
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Today has been a lovely day in school! We have had an enrichment day to enable the teachers to 
focus on some curriculum work. We have themed today as ‘try something new day’ and have had a 
number of providers in school leading workshops – this has included street dance, a Djembe drumming 
workshop and Crossbar have been in to do some sporting activities. They have also been trying 
something new within class such as learning words and phrases in a new language. The children seem 
to have really enjoyed themselves! I would like to say a huge thank you to our PTA The Friends of 
Oakmeadow who have donated funds to pay for the workshops today. 
 
This week children have also taken part in Internet Safety Day. With the access our children have to 

devices now we feel this is so important to keep revisiting. Key Stage 2 took part in the live BBC lesson 

and EYFS and Key Stage had our digital leaders read an E-Safety story. Some of the topics talked 

about this time were phishing, scams and passwords. 

 
Next week is half term so we look forward to welcoming children back on Tuesday 25th January, as the 
Monday is a PD Day.  
 
I hope you all have a lovely half term! 
Samantha Hill 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

REMINDERS & NOTICES: 

Friday 14th February 2025 

Oakmeadow C of E Primary School, Long Meadow, Bayston Hill, Shrewsbury SY3 0NU 

 | admin@oak.mmat.co.uk  

 | 01743 875020 

 | http://www.oakmeadowprimary.co.uk/  

 | Office opening hours: 8.30am-4pm 
  

• School Lunch Menu: 

This week we will be on Week 1 of the 

Autumn/Winter 2024/25 menu.  

• Wraparound registers: 

Wraparound register for WC Monday 24th Feb will 

be live until Wednesday 19th February 9am. 

Please ensure you book on before as we are 

unable to accept bookings after this time unless it 

is an emergency.  

• Year 6 Arthog parents meeting: 

Please note there will be a meeting for 

parents/carers on Wednesday 26th February 

3.30pm in the Hall regarding the upcoming Arthog 

residential trip.  

• Healthy snacks 

Please can we ask that children bring in only a 

piece of fruit or vegetable for their snack at 

breaktime.  

• Afterschool clubs: 

Afterschool clubs will start back as normal on 

Tuesday 25th February.  
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